
February 23, 2025 
                 

The Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

SUNDAY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
• March 5, is Ash Wednesday, the start of Lenten Season.  It is a day 

for Fasting and Abstinence.  Masses are 7am, 9am, School Mass at 
10:30am, 4:30pm and 6:00pm.  Remember, no baptisms during 
Lent. 
 

• Easter Season is the most appropriate time for Baptism. 
 
• We are inviting you to join the 2025 Jubilee Year Pilgrimage of 

Hope, featuring the Holy Doors and Blessed Carlo Acutis, on 
October 20 to 30, 2025 with Father Doming Orimaco as Tour 
Chaplain.  If you are interested in joining the pilgrimage, contact 
Mariche Yu-Fernandez, the tour coordinator at (650) 892 2066. 
 

• The 2025 donation envelopes are available at the side of the 
Church.  Please take only the envelope number assigned to you. 
 

• Please drop off or mail your Offertory Envelopes to the Parish 
Office if you cannot come to Church.   Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support to Our Lady of Mercy. 


